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Information about the school  
 

Everyone involved with Orwell MAT is very excited to have this opportunity to open a brand 

new school.  We are looking for someone who will have the creativity and energy to shape 

the school, and also enjoy working in collaboration with other Trust leaders.  

 

The school is being built to serve the growing housing development in the Chilton Leys area 

of Stowmarket and is initially planned to open as a 1 form entry primary school.  The school 

will open with Reception, Year 1, and Year 2 in September 2022, and should reach full 

capacity (YR – Y6) by September 2026. The school building is being designed in such a way 

that it can be readily expanded to a 2-form entry school, should there be the demand for 

more places in the area in future years.  

 

There will be a 60-place nursery on site, which will be run as part of the school.  The nursery 

will offer places for 3 and 4 year olds, with a few places for 2 year olds. The nursery building 

will also be used to offer before and after school care.  

 

 
 
The Early years and KS1 classrooms will be housed on the ground floor. The separate 

nursey building will be situated within the school grounds.  

There are large grounds, and the plans include grassed and hard play areas and a ball 

court.  
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To arrange an informal meeting to discuss the role with our CEO, Anna Hennell James, 

please contact Nikki Batley, who will be happy to help you: 

 

office@omat.org.uk           01473 684922 
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